
NOV 152017

Independent Regulatory
Review Commission

From: John Maher [mailtoJmaher@pahousegop.com]
Sent: Tuesday, November 14, 2017 11:28 PM
To: Scott Schalles
Cc: rlox@pahouse.net; Leda Lipton; Wayne Crawford; apankake@oasen.gov; imanganello@oasenate.com; James Smith;
5araClarkpa.pov
Subject: Notice to IRRC re: EQB #7-535 (IRRC #3150)

This letter constitutes notice to IRRC from the Chairman of the House standing committee with oversight of EQB #7-535
(IRRC #3150) of intent to review the proposed regulation.

In accordance with the Regulatory Review Act, this notice is provided sooner than 24 hours before IRRCs consideration
and IRRC should defer consideration accordingly.

John A. Maher
Chairman
Environmental Resources & Energy Committee
House of Representatives
Commonwealth of Pennsylvania
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This letter provides context (or the above-referenced Notice delivered to IRRC yesterday.

House Standing Committee majority Chairs have exclusive authority to call meetings and
establish agendas for those meetings. Consequently, not only do majority Chairs have authority
to express Intent to review but that is the only manner that such Intent to review can arise.

Sincerely,

John A. Maher

November15, 2017

George Bedwick, ChaIrman
David Sumner, Executive Director
Independent Regulatory Review CommIssion

Gentleman:

Re Notice of Intent to Review
EQS #7-535 (IRRC #31W)

‘9
U,
I-i

Chairman


